
 

 
 

March 9, 2021 

 

Atkins North America, Inc. 
Attn: Daniel Parsons, PE 
Via email: Daniel.Parsons2@atkinsglobal.com 
4030 W. Boy Scout Blvd. Suite 700 
Tampa, Fl 33607 
 
RE: Request for Qualifications (RFQ) #04-21, Consulting Services- Ft. Harrison Complete Streets Project 
 
Mr. Parsons, 
 
Thank you for your interest and submittal in response to RFQ #04-21, Consulting Services- Ft. Harrison 
Complete Streets Project.  We appreciate the time and effort put forth in your presentation to our 
Selection Committee on March 9, 2021. 
 
The selection committee has ranked the three (3) firms that participated in the formal presentations as 
follows: 

1. Atkins North America, Inc. 
2. HDR, Inc. 
3. CPH, Inc. 

 
Congratulations! We will begin contract negotiations with your firm in the next few days.  Should 
negotiations fail, the committee would move to the second highest ranked firm.   

On behalf of the Selection Committee and the City, I would like to thank you again for your participation 
and interest. 

Regards, 
 

Valerie Craig 

Valerie Craig, CPPB 
Sr. Procurement Analyst 


